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Newsletter 
Dear parents / carers, 

As we come to the end of another busy half term, I’d like to thank you all again for your support 

and the children for their hard work.  I hope they have a good break over the half term but 

remember to do lots of reading and also practice their times tables and other skills over the break.  

Especially for those with tests and assessments coming soon it is important they do a bit of work 

to keep them sharp in between their other activities. 

Parents Evening 

Parents evenings will again be split between an opportunity for you to come into school and see 

your child’s work and an online appointment to speak to the teacher.  From speaking with staff 

and parents we are changing this slightly to put the open evening before the online appointments. 

The open evening will be on Tuesday, 14th March from 3:40pm to 5pm.  This is your chance to 

come into school to see your child’s classroom and work.  Trays will be out on the desks so you 

can sit and have a look at all their hard work.  Teachers will be present able to answer some quick 

questions but there won’t be time, or the privacy, for you to have a long conversation about your 

child’s work and progress then. 

Your opportunity for a 1:1 conversation with your child’s teacher will be online again.  These will be 

held the following week on the 21st, 22nd or 23rd March.  The booking links and instruction will be 

circulated after half term.  If you have any issues with accessing these appointments or links please 

speak to the office or your child’s teacher. 

 

Please remember that tomorrow is an inset day for all pupils and school reopens after half 

term on Monday 20th February.  Have a great break. 

Ed Seeley, Head Teacher 

  

Congratulations to Morado class for having the best attendance this half term!  

Their name is now on our attendance trophy until Easter. 

Congratulations to Verde, Rojo and Morado who all tied with weekly 

attendance of 98.28% 
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Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday 20th February, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our 

Half Termly Achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Oliver Yellow Josie Verde Fenjy Azul Daisy 

Red Beckett Blue Reuben Amarillo Isabella Morado Bella 

Green Salahdin Orange Ivey-Leigh Rosa Wade Rojo Lexie 

PTA Stay and Play 

On Monday 6th March (and on the first and third Monday of each month afterwards) the PTA will 

be having a stay and play session for children too young for our nursery to come and meet and 

play together in our hall.  The sessions will run from 9:45 to 11:15am. 

 If you are interested in attending please email PTA@edgewood.notts.sch.uk  

KS1 Kings and Queens Day 

The children in KS1 had a wonderful day on Monday as they came to school dressed in their finest, 

royal attire. The children spent the day exploring wheels and axels and were challenged to make a 

moving carriage that King Charles III could use for his upcoming coronation. The children showed 

great team work, built on their problem-solving skills and enjoyed using their imagination. In the 

afternoon the children were able to taste some sponge cake – a favourite of Queen Victoria! 

 

We also have our own claim to royalty at Edgewood as Ivy dressed up as a grenadier guard in 

honour of her great-grandad. He was one of the guards to carry King George VI’s coffin. 
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